CHIEF JUDGE ORDER 2020-14
STATE OF COLORADO
FIRST JUDICIAL DISTRICT

COVID-19 ORDER REGARDING JURY
TRIALS SET THROUGH AUGUST 2, 2020

Pursuant to the Updated Order Regarding COVID-19 and Operation of Colorado State Courts
issued by Chief Justice Coats on June 15, 2020, the District will not summon jurors for jury trials
set through August 2, 2020. The District anticipates that it will resume limited jury trials on
August 3, 2020.

June 22, 2020

rey K. Mking‘zon, Chief Judge
First Judicial District



